
            Incident Report 
 
 
 
 

 

984 Gorham Street, Newmarket, ON   L3Y 1L8 

Administration: 905-895-9222 
Emergency: 9-1-1 

Central York Fire Services Incident Report 

 

Incident Type: Building Fire 
 

 
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 

 

 
Time of Call: 9:20 p.m. 

 
Ward: 2 

 
Address / location of incident: 596 Davis Drive, Newmarket 

 
Description: Central York Fire Services (CYFS) responded to a reported fire at Southlake 
Hospital in Newmarket. Reports from dispatch state that the fire was in the west end of the 
building.  Upon arrival, the first Officer on scene reported smoke visible on the ground floor. Fire 
crews advanced hose lines and proceeded to extinguish the fire. The sprinkler system was also 
activated and assisted in extinguishing the fire. York Regional Police and York Paramedics were 
on scene for assistance. CYFS Fire Prevention Investigation and Office of the Fire Marshal have 
been notified.  

 

Cause of incident: Suspected Cause, Battery Storage. 
 

Casualties / Injuries: There are no reported injuries. 
 

Community Impact: N/A 

 
Current Status: The fire was extinguished by CYFS fire crews. CYFS Fire Prevention 
Investigation has been notified. Because the building is considered a Vulnerable Occupancy, it is 
legislated that it is reported to the Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management 
Ontario. 

 

Resources Used: CYFS worked in collaboration with York Paramedics and York Regional Police 
as required. No mutual aid was initiated.  

 

For more information contact: 

Wanda Bennett | Director of Communications | Town of Newmarket 

Phone: 905-953-5300 ext. 2041 | Email: wbennett@newmarket.ca 

 
 
 
 

Proudly protecting the communities of Aurora and Newmarket 
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